
From: Quan, Edwin
Sent: 3/30/2011 2:55:45 PM
To: Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)
Cc: Sligh, Beverly (beverly.sligh@cpuc.ca.gov); Cochran, Brenda

(brenda.cochran@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: FW: funds for San Bruno.

Bill., as we discussed today, the funding for the Independent Review Panel for the San 
Bruno Incident needs an additional $200,000 of funding. Attached are the instructions 
to wire money to the special deposit account established to pay for panel related 
costs. If you have additional questions regarding the wire transfer, you may contact 
Beverly Sligh, Fiscal Office Manager at 415.703.1650.
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